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Statement of Jane Doe 3 

 

I am a victim of Nathaniel Radimak.   

 

I am very disappointed in the overall outcome of this case leading up to his 

release. The communication with the D.A.’s office has been poor throughout this 

process. His sentence was cut short, and he is being released way faster than I 

thought would happen given his five-year sentence. I would feel huge relief 

knowing I had security to back me up. I highly doubt Radimak has learned from his 

mistakes and will be coming out a changed person after just a short time. I am 

worried he will try to find the victims whose names have been released. He is a 

menace to society and I strongly disagree about his early release!  
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